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FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT

FLPD Gun Buyback
Sunday, October 8, 2017  |  11 A.M. - 2 P.M.
Mt. Olivet Seventh-day Adventist Church | 649 N.W. 15th Way, Fort Lauderdale 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in partnership with 

Mt. Olivet Seventh-day Adventist Church, is working to 

eliminate gun violence and make our neighborhoods 

safer by removing guns from our streets. Neighbors 

can safely dispose of unwanted guns at the Buyback 

event in exchange for a $25-$100 Target gift card (value 

based on condition/type of gun).

For everyone’s safety, please make sure guns are not loaded and transport them in 

a secure bag or container. The collected guns will be destroyed.

For more information, please contact Captain Steve Scelfo at  
954-828-5824 or sscelfo@fortlauderdale.gov.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  Printed on recycled paper.
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